
UPDATE 03.23.25 
WATER MAIN BREAK ON SCHEURING 

ROAD 
The precautionary boil/bottled water notice has been 

canceled. We received both test results from the past 48 
hours, and they have all come back negative for bacteria. 

The water is safe to drink. 

There is no additional action required. No need to 
change water filters or flush pipes in your home. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
Kurt Minten, Director of Public Works at (920) 660-6695 or 

(920) 336-9131 


